----- Original Message-----

From: belsize Conservation [maiIto:*)caac@belsizeconservation.org.uk]

Sent: 16 July 2017 15:26

To: Hope, Obote <Obote.Hope@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/2805/P

Re : 1 Belsize Crescent

We were unable to use our PIN number to access the dedicated page for Conservation Area
groups, we would like nevertheless to submit our comments as follows:

NO COMMENT

Eldred Evans
Chair
BCAAC

From: Hope, Obote

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 2:48 PM

To: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/2805/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2017/2805/P
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